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Dear FICSA Members, 

With reference to FICSA Communication 30/23 regarding the launch of a survey to gain insights for 
staff living with HIV from our UNAIDS colleagues on behalf of UN Plus, we are pleased to share with 
you, in the context of  “Zero Discrimination Day” which was celebrated on 1 March, the result of this 
survey. 

 
UN Staff Living with HIV; Challenges and Opportunities 
 

 
 
 

Please share with your affiliated members 
 

__________________ 

https://ficsa.org/fileadmin/user_upload/FICSA_Communication/30-_23_UN_Plus_Survey.pdf
https://new.ficsa.org/fileadmin/user_upload/Documents/Survey_Report_FINAL.pdf

